(A) MEMORANDUM

gu on P.C.

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Peter Calingaert, Chair

Greenways Commission

SUBJECT:

Capital Improvements Program

DATE:

April 28, 2004

The Greenways Commission met on April 28 and voted unanimously (7-0) to recommend that the Council adopt the Manager's Recommended Capital Improvements Program (CIP). The Commission was especially interested in the \$60,000 proposed for the Greenways CIP. These funds come from cell tower leases on Town park land and have historically been assigned to the greenways program. The Commission also supports the replacement of the Bolinwood Drive Bridge. This project will help people to more safely access the Bolin Creek Trail.

Voting For: Peter Calingaert (Chair), Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Jim Earnhardt, Mary Ann Freedman, Glenn Parks, and Robert Verboon

Voting Against: none